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February 5, 2019

Honorable Scott S. Harris

Clerk of the Court

Supreme Court of the United States
1 First Street, N.E.

Washington, D.C. 20543

Re: Tennessee Wine and Spirits Retailers Association v. Blair, No. 18-96
Dear Mr. Harris,

I represent the Executive Director of the Tennessee Alcoholic Beverage
Commission (ABC), one of the Respondents in the above-referenced case. I write to
advise the Court that, on February 4, 2019, Russell F. Thomas became the new
Executive Director of the Tennessee ABC. Director Thomas replaced the Interim
Executive Director, Zackary W. Blair, who currently appears in the case caption.

Sincerely,
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